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Headteacher 

Dr. J. Reavley B.A. M.A. Ed.D. 

 

Wednesday 26th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

 Arrangements for the Last Day of Term 
 

I am writing to confirm that the College will now be closed on Friday 19th July 2019 due to a Staff 
Community Day. Therefore, we will finish for the summer break on Thursday 18th July 2019 at 
the normal time.  
 
The College will reopen at the normal time of 8:50am, as follows: 
 
Years 7 and 12   -  Tuesday 3rd September 2019 (am only)  
Years 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13 -  Wednesday 4th September 2019 
All Year Groups   -  Thursday 5th September 2019 
 
I wish you all a lovely summer break and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr. John Reavley 
Headteacher 
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